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May Recap 
Lunches and Dinners are now in full swing daily from 11:30 – 2:30 and 5:30 – 9 

respectively.  Please see attached menus.  The Mother’s Day Brunch buffet was very 
well attended.  The Happy Hookers Tournament was better attended with 9 teams 
entering with the victors being:  1st – Sheila Lucey and Bonnie Lema w/ 320.9 total 

points, 2nd – team of Tammy and Makalia King w/ 312.9 pts, and 3rd went to the 
team of Mary Adams and Julie Reinemo w/ 244.1 pts.  Natalie O’Brien was the only 

junior that participated.  The blitz Sunfish winners were Tammy King and Homer 
Ray V.  Pickerel winners were:  Tammy King and Natalie O’Brien.  Congrats to all!   

June at the Club 
Happy June!!!  
 
June 1–9 - Schoolie Open- This is a 2-person member-member or member-guest tournament with 
               the total length of 5 bass deciding the winners.   Pictures must be submitted to our 
tournament email – nantucketanglersclubtournament@gmail.com.  They must clearly show the 
length from the tip of the jaw to the farthest extremity of the tail.  Remember – sign up at the 
club is always helpful, no cost to members, but $25.00 fee for guests.   
 
June 8 – 9 – Bluefish Blitz (length) – 1 winner – largest bluefish by length.   
 
June 22-23 – Striped Bass Blitz (length) – 1 winner largest Striped Bass by length.   
 
The club will not be serving dinner on the 6th of June (Thursday) for a Club rental party.  We will 
not be serving lunch on the 23rd of June (Sunday) for a Club rental party.  We will, however be 
open every other day during the month.  Please join us for lunch, dinner or both!!! 

 Monthly certificates for April were: Matt Roberts, Tammy King, Natalie O’Brien, Tim Sullivan, 
Tyler O’Brien, Jeffrey Beamish and Dan Holmes.  Certificates are at the Club – please pick up at 
your next visit.  
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